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To: Auburn Planning Board

From: Megan Norwood, City Planner

Re: Proposed Amendment to Remove Division 10 of Chapter 60, Downtown Enterprise
Date: March 25, 2021

l. PROPOSAL: With the current Form-Based Code zone changes, the Downtown Enterprise
zoning district no longer exists. Staff recommends striking Division 10 of Article IV, Chapter 60
from the ordinance and leaving the division as “reserved.”

Il. DEPARTMENT REVIEW:

Police - No Comments

Auburn Water and Sewer — No Comments

Fire Department/Code Enforcement — No Comments
Engineering — No Comments

Public Services - No Comments

Airport — No Comments

911 - No Comments

1. PLANNING BOARD ACTION/STAFF SUGGESTIONS: Staff suggests the Planning Board
offer a recommendation to the City Council to remove Division 10 of Article IV, Chapter 60 from
the ordinance as the zoning district no longer exists.
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